
Small Change to Baby in Bloom! 

It’s time to celebrate with Joe and Sarah Schultz 

as they welcome their baby boy near the end of 

May.  We will have an outdoor baby shower for 

them on our patio (you can also park and stay so-

cially distanced in your car if you’d like).  We are 

also planning a drive through option if we’re rained 

out.  The shower takes place on Sunday, April 25th 

from 2:00 to 4:00pm 

Please bring a favorite book signed with a special message or blessing as your 

card.  Baby Schultz is registered at Amazon and Target, and will be using 

disposable diapers and wipes! 

This Sunday, April 25, 2021:  DRIVE UP COMMUNION 

12:00pm in the Holy Cross parking lot. 

Please bring your own bread, wine or juice if you can. 

Online worship for Earth Day—Lutherans Restoring 

Creation—you can find the link on 

www.holycrosslutheran-salem.org or on our FaceBook page. 

 

We WILL BE having Bible Study in person at 12:00 noon and 

on Zoom at 5:00pm this coming Thursday  - April 22nd, where 

we will study John 10:11-18.  The Zoom link can be found in 

the original email with this blast. 



Synod Assembly registration is closed, 

but that doesn't mean you can't participate! 

There are two ways for non-voting members to participate in Assembly this 

year:   1)  You can watch Assembly (April 30-May 1) live on the Oregon 

Synod’s YouTube page, or 2) You can attend your virtual cluster dinner! 

(April 30, 6:30-8 pm).  Please visit the synod’s website for more 

information. 

Oregon Synod  Disaster Preparedness Network Gathering 

Wednesday, April 21st at 6:30pm 

Your presence and voice around the Network table are important!  Our 2021 

schedule, when possible, moves meetings around to different days of the 

week to avoid any prolonged conflicts.  We will also work harder at getting 

videos of gatherings up in the library! 

 

On our agenda:  All About Visibility for Your Work! 

° Taking Preparedness to your Congregation and Community—Where to 

Start? 

° New Photo Project 

°  Preparing for Summer Winds, Wildfires and Other Unexpected Disasters 

°  Coming:  A Special May 26 Invitational Network Event! 

°  More Giveaways—double chances for those who haven’t won yet! 

Please contact Jan Wierima at 

beprepared@oregonsynod.org to register for this event. 

Calling All Graduates!  We want to celebrate with you and your family.  

Please email or call the office with details about your graduate.  We will 

celebrate on Sunday, May 23rd—Pentecost Sunday—at our in person 

9:30am worship. 


